HUNTINGDON AREA HIGH SCHOOL
2400 Cassady Avenue, Suite 1 Huntingdon, PA 16652
Phone: (814)643-1080 Fax: (814)643-3800 Website: http://huntsd org

Mr. Travis B Lee, Mrs. Kristen C. Streightiff,
Principal Assistant Principal

“All L EARNERS, ALL FUTURES”

To: Grade 9 Students and Families
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal
Re: HCCTC Field Trip

Date: December 2, 2021
Greetings Students, Parents, and Guardians,

As mentioned in a previous update, Grade 9 HAHS students will be attending a field trip to the Huntingdon County
Career and Technology Center (HCCTC) next week during one of two days, either Tuesday, December 7th or
Wednesday, December 8th. Students will be attending a specific date based upon their homeroom teacher, as
listed below.

Students will get to visit each of the twelve programs at the HCCTC to see the variety of options offered. Learners
will also be treated to lunch at the HCCTC. These students did not get to attend a traditional field trip to the HCCTC
as 8th graders. Therefore, this trip is important so that they get exposure to the programs before the 2022-2023
scheduling process begins in late winter/early spring.

Seeing the programs offered by the HCCTC will be a positive experience, even for those that may not plan to attend
the HCCTC in the future and regardless of career pursuits. This visit will provide students a chance to see various
possible opportunities for them. In addition, for learners seeking post-secondary education, the HCCTC has
articulation agreements with various higher education institutions that can provide credits for dual-enrollment
upon completion of the programs.

Please note that applications to the HCCTC will be provided via an online format this year, and the process will
begin in January, prior to the official scheduling process at HAHS. Information about applications will be shared in

the future.

We hope that your student enjoys their field trip next week and will be able to use the information provided as a
guide with scheduling future courses and considering career pursuits.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal

Field Trip Dates by Homeroom

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 Wednesday, December 8, 2021

Mrs. McMath, Mr. Elder, Mrs. Bucynski Mr. Foster, Mrs. Shope, Mrs. Marter, Mrs. Buckley, Miss
Book, Mrs. McCaulley, Mr. Elvey, Mr. Miller, Online







